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For Immediate Release

TELECOM REGULATORY AUTHORITY OF INDIA

Extension of time for receiving comments on Consultaton Paper on
“Migration to IP based Networks”

New Delhi, 21% July, 2014- The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) has
released a consultation paper on “Migration to IP based Networks” on 30.06.2014,
inviting comments on the consultation paper by 21.07.2014 and counter comments | if
any, by 28.07.2014.

2. Onrequest of the stakeholders, the last date of comments has been extended upto
19.08.2014 and counter comments, if any, by 26.08.2014. The comments and counter
comments may be sent, preferably in electronic form, to Shri A. Robert J. Ravi, Advisor
(TD), Telecom Regulatory Authority of India, Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan, Jawahar
Lal Nehru Marg, New Delhi - 110002 (Tel No. 011-23230404, Fax No. 011-23212036,
email: advqos@trai.gov.in)




